
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Monday 27th February 2023 

 

 

“What a Load of Rubbish” Exhibit 
 

 

Dear parents/ carers,  

 

We’ve all been beavering away since the half term break, learning all about rubbish, the 

importance of recycling and the problem of plastic waste.  

 

We would like to share all our learning and the information writing we have produced about it in an 

exhibit next Monday morning, Monday 6th March at 9am. So after you have dropped your child 

off, hang about for 15/20 minutes and come and have a look at all their hard work.  

 

Wren Year 1 parents: your children have prepared a video for you to watch in our shared area. 

Please also feel free to come and explore the exhibit in Robin class, as your children will have 

contributed to the learning in here too.  

 

But, be prepared for a lecture! We take no responsibility for how motivated and vocal they have 

become about these issues! 

 

For those that cannot make it, we will take a video of the exhibit, interview a few children and pop 

it on Seesaw.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Totman, Mrs Jenkinson, Mrs Spencer and Miss Allen 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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